
January 19, 2015  

 
Craig Godbout, Program Manager  
Colorado Water Conservation Board  
1580 Logan Street, Suite 200  
Denver, Colorado 80203  
Craig.godbout@state.co.us  
 
RE:  Water Diplomats  
 
Dear Mr. Godbout: 
 
At the January meeting of the South Platte Basin Roundtable, the members heard a WSRA 
proposal for an integrated effort to educate future water professionals on Colorado’s Water 
Plan.  Metro State University’s “Water Diplomats” proposal was unanimously supported by the 
South Platte Basin Roundtable.   
 
On behalf of the South Platte Basin Roundtable, I want to express appreciation to the Colorado 
Water Conservation Board for their consideration of funding from the WSRA State Fund.  The 
South Platte Basin Roundtable was very enthused for this proposal as it reached many of the 
major universities within Colorado and brings together diverse perspectives and our future 
water leaders to learn about and spread knowledge of our tremendous water challenges. 
 
Please call me with any questions that you may have regarding the South Platte Basin 
Roundtable meeting or their support for this WSRA request.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Sean T. Cronin 
Chair, South Platte Basin Roundtable  

 
 
 


